
Past President’s Challenge - 2023 

Join my “Orphan” Challenge for 2023. What quilter doesn’t have a collection of 

“orphan blocks or panel pieces” tucked away waiting for inspiration (or let’s be 

honest - hoping that they’ll disappear)! This challenge is your motivation to do 

something with your “orphan(s).” 

1. Take one or more “orphans” and create a small, quilted item. Use a single 

block, multiple blocks, a complex block or some other variation.  

2. The finished product can be no larger than 20” x 20”.  

3. It must be quilted and finished (bound). 

4. It will be shown at the May or June meeting – TBA (There will be prizes) 

Possibilities include but not limited to – potholders, pillows, table toppers, 

placemats… 

 
  

 

If you don’t have an orphan block of your own, I’ll provide one or ask another 

quilter. This is meant to be fun challenge, showcasing your creativity! 

 

Martha 


